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Broadmoor Project Update

You may have noticedfed aiydset the aBri magd
project. There are a total of 106 wo
50 days for the southbound side, 35
days for the work in thAsJ@wénsbar &di
viously, shortly after the project s
because of the need to relocate fibe
util ity &cocnhfalrigcetd iasgnai nst the contr a
er, even with this delay, work on th
with a big concrete pour scheduled f
Because we are working to keep acces
tion, the concrete pours in front of
before the next side can be construc
en out at one time. The recent rains
the construction area needed time to
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pate it will be completed within the
The only potential exception being d
because of the |l ong production | ead
dor .

Ités hard to believe, but as of next week, summer will iofficiallyo be over
as kids head back to school. Ités always a good time to remember to drive
slowly in and around our area schools and to watch for children on foot

or on bicycles. SAFETY IS KEY! Our crossing guards help to keep them
safe at key intersections, but ités up to all of us to keep our eyes and ears
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open this time of year.




Weekly Top 5

Please stay tuned next week
for a separate memol/report
on the sales tax and dark
store issues we were dis-
cussing at the Committee
meeting. There wasn& room
to do the topic justice in the
Weekly Report. If you want to
review the sales tax infor-
mation by category we talked
about, you can find that on
page 125 of the 2018 CAFR.

Information will be circulated
next week to begin consider-
ing dates for the next Coun-
cil retreat. Start to look at
your calendars in September
in October regarding poten-
tial meeting dates.

A meeting of the Hodges
Planters working group is
being scheduled in the next
few weeks. If we can coordi-
nate schedules, we will plan
to bring the item back to the
Council at the September
CDC Committee meeting.

With school starting back,
the hours at the MFAC will
change beginning on Mon-
day, August 12. You can find
a complete listing of the
poold& hours on the City&s
website.

Planning for the October 12
Sunflower Festival is well
underway and staff is begin-
ning to get more involved in
the effort alongside the Mis-
sion Business Partnership.
We will keep you updated of
plans and schedules as we
get closer to the event date.
Until then, we hope youdl
continue to enjoy the Mis-
sion Market as another suc-
cessful season winds down.
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| CLIMATE
4 ACTION
COALITI ON Sept. 14, 2019 | Johnson County Community College
The reservation deadline (8/31 or wuntil ca
Summit is quickly approaching. The event, h ¢
focus on emerging trends in climate resilier
expert strategies to advance climate mitigat
Recently announced keynote speaker Paul Ha
er al (ret.) W. Christopher King, Represent at
and more than 30 other speakers for a full ¢
I f you have not registered and are interes
pl ease contact Laura or Martha at your earl:.
still a spot for youl!
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City of Mission - Employee Profile

Jenna Dickman—Aquatics Coordinator
Employee since: September 4, 2018

What do you do?

I coordinate all the aquatgc
at both the Sylvester PoweLI
and the Mission Family Aqupt
What do you like most about your job?
Providing a service that offers a |if@gs

How does your work impact the lives of Mission residents?

We make Mission a safer community tha

it is a |l eading cause of fatality in h
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